Highlights of CUPE NS Panel Discussion:
Transparency and the right to know how our money is spent

CUPE Nova Scotia is calling for transparency and accountability legislation to govern the disclosure and reporting of public-private partnerships. The following recommendations to government are based on research and discussion coming out of a symposium on P3s and transparency held in Halifax on November 13, 2018.

· Transparency and accountability legislation must require a public sector comparator— P3s should be costed against a public sector option.

· Nova Scotians deserve a full study of expected risks, costs, and benefits of using a P3 versus a traditional model of public finance, operation and maintenance. 

· The public must be able to access all relevant documents and information related to a P3 project.

· Operating and maintenance payments, as well as any other payments, or minimum revenue guarantees, should be required to be itemized.
· The Auditor General must be entitled to access all documents and records of the P3, all reports commissioned and all recommendations.  

· The Auditor General must be able to examine the methodology – the reasoning – behind the choice of a P3 project and make sure that it stands the test versus a traditional public sector option.

· The Auditor General should have full proactive disclosure of all business case documents, successful and unsuccessful bids, and records of evaluation of bids and contracts. 

· The Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner must be given the power to access information which has gone before cabinet or cabinet committees and to rule on whether these documents should be released. 

· Transparent disclosure and reporting standards should apply to all public or private operations that provide public services and receive public funding, regardless of their operational structure.

Without these checks and balances the government cannot be held to account for its spending decisions. 
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